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Robert Shrock to:
hahn, bbutt, fcash, julitta.jo, agodfrey, fgrady, 
skoch, llevitan, jlochhead, ftorre, jay.bock, 
lin-shu.wang, christine.pitocco, 

04/28/2010 11:12 AM

Cc: robert.shrock

Dear Members of the University Senate Library Committee,

    I have just been contacted by Andrew White, the library director, who 
has informed me that he has arranged to have another set of consultants 
arrive very soon to give him advice on Monday, May 17. He has asked me to 
see if at least some of us could attend a meeting with the consultants. 
Unfortunately, this is right after an exam that I have to give to a large 
freshman physics class that I help to teach, with several hundred 
students, and I may not be able to get away from the grading to meet 
with the consultants.  Even if I cannot be there, I am informing you of 
this request so that at least some of you could attend, assuming that you 
are not in the same position that I am concerning grading of final exams.
Andrew has asked me to get from you the information as to when, on 
Monday, May 17, you might be free to meet with the consultants.

  This is also a reminder that our final library committee meeting will be 
at 10 am in the usual place, Rm. 126 of Psych. B, on Thursday, May 13. 
Again, I realize that this is during the final exam period, so if some 
faculty members are unable to attend because of other obligations, I 
certainly understand.  As you know, a major piece of news is the 
termination of the Stony Brook Southampton campus and associated
library development there. I am told that some of the books, etc., that 
were purchased for that library will be transferred to our campus.

   With best regards,

         Bob


